
 

 
 

Newborough Primary School requires students to wear a school uniform and 

school hat each day. These can be purchased either from JFE Uniforms in 

Osborne Park or from the second-hand uniform shop situated at Newborough 

Primary School. 

 

JFE UNIFORMS 

 
JFE Uniforms are the approved suppliers for all new Newborough Primary School 

uniforms. You can either visit the showroom or order online FROM TUESDAY 22nd 

November 2022. 

 

JFE Uniforms:  Unit 1/ 85 Guthrie Street, Osborne Park, WA  6017  

MONDAY-THURSDAY 8am-4pm   

FRIDAY 8am-1pm 

Website:  www.jfe.net.au 

Online ordering: Please use the School code:  4673 

For enquiries contact:  sales@jfe.net.au    TEL: 08 9204 1701     

ABN 14080851528 

 

Uniforms can either be picked up from JFE direct  

or home delivered on Wednesdays for a fee of $10.  

 

 

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP – NEWBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
The second-hand uniform shop will be open for the rest of Term 4, 2022 on 

Tuesday afternoons starting Tuesday 22nd November from 2:35pm-3pm. This is 

an early close afternoon and students are not permitted to play while parents 

are buying uniforms. Eftpos purchases only. 

 

There is good stock of tartan skorts and dresses, mixed sizes in polo and faction 

shirts. Pre-Primary new shirts at heavily reduced prices. Stock up on good value 

second-hand winter items now! Most items between $5-$15. 

 

The new area for the shop is located on the eastern side of the quadrangle 

next to the Year 6 rooms and Canteen, at the top of the ramp. Please wait on 

the quad until the Year 6 students have left for the day and the shop to open 

at 2:35pm. 

 

If you have good quality items to donate to the shop (clean, unstained, uniform 

shop brand only) please bring them in on Tuesday afternoons only.  

 

Any questions email newboroughuniforms@gmail.com 
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